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Quilchena Community  

  

Upcoming Dates: 

 

Dec. 25 – Christmas 

Dec. 26-Jan.1 – Kwanzaa 

Jan. 4 – School Back in Session 

Jan. 14 - Earthquake Drill 

 

 

The Quilchena staff wishes everyone a safe, relaxing, and peaceful winter break with 

your loved ones. Hoping you can find some time to connect and enjoy some time off 

with your family. We look forward to seeing you back in 2022! 

 

 

 

 

In Other Quilchena News: 

 

Travel Plans:  Please remember if you are planning essential travel outside of the country over the 

holidays, please stay informed of COVID-19 activity at your destination, which can vary significantly and 

change quickly from one country to another and within regions of the country.  Please also read the 

memo that Scott Robinson, our Superintendent of Schools, has sent out to all families today. 

 

Winter Concert:  Ms. Hwang and Mr. Parker, our Music and Band Teachers, have worked very hard 

with all our students this year. As we are not able to have school-wide assemblies, they have filmed 

and put together a virtual Winter Concert for you to enjoy. Please see the link below. 

 

Winter Concert 2021 

 

 

SWIS Workers in our Schools:  Please check out the monthly video for December:  

 

https://youtu.be/NLTG3WfjbK0 

 

 

PAC Corner:  PAC Food days are back in the new year!  Please see the attachment for more information 

on how to register. More information will follow in January on how to place your orders. 

mailto:quilchena@sd38.bc.ca
https://bcsd38-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/nkusch_sd38_bc_ca/ETuc9GU1rmtOpYxv03W6Z4QBMBNd_BgAnjXdKTj9ybFuXQ?e=C8NQuR
https://youtu.be/NLTG3WfjbK0


 

 

 

 

 

 

Quilchena Spirit Week:  During our last week of school before the Winter Break, we planned Spirit 

Week for students and staff to participate and dress in a daily theme. It was a fun way to end before 

our winter break! 

 

 
 

 

 

Quilchena Spirit Wear:  Our spirit wear orders came in and were handed out to your child yesterday. 

Those who ordered pompom toques, they will be arriving in the new year. We 

will continue to advise those who were wanting to order sangria pink clothing 

that have been backordered due to global supply chain issues. 


